
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Heating System Shut Down 

 
 

Location:  University Centre 
 

 

Description:   Be advised that Facilities Management will be shutting down the hot water 
heating system in University Centre Building to assist the contractor with a 

heating system drain for the University Food Services renovations. 
 

The heating will remain on overnight to keep the building temperature warm 

before it is shut down early Tuesday morning.   This work is expected to take 
a few hours to complete and the building temperature should stay close to 

normal.  In case the building does cool down a little before the job is 
complete and the heating reinstated, we recommend you bring along an extra 

sweater this Tuesday.  
 

 

Time frame:   Tuesday, February 18, 2014 – 7:30 am 
 

 
Facilities Management contact: Gordon Shirley, Senior Project Officer 

  

 
Email address:  gshirley@uvic.ca  

 
 

Phone:  250-472-4575 
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